Hi parents,

Hope you all are enjoying you week! Unfortunately, last week was the last LIT session of the year. We will see the girls in the new year :)

Last week we learned about disaster prevention! We first asked the girls to identify the natural disasters that occur in our world today. We then discussed the disastrous aftereffects of these natural phenomena and we learned how scientists predict these disasters and how they prevent citizens from getting injured. The girls got to design rescue plans for a myriad of different problems after an earthquake! We then learned the importance of clear roads and smooth communication when giving aid after the natural disaster occurs. Afterwards, the girls played a drawing game. The girls were split into pairs and each pair was given a drawing. One girl would describe the picture to the other, not letting her partner see the picture. Then, after the drawing was finished, they would see how close the drawing was to the actual picture. This game improves communication skills as the girls have to work together to figure out what the drawing should look like. Check out the pictures attached to this email for more details!


For those who have paid the material fee, thank you! If you haven't done so, please bring a $30 check with your daughter to the next session. Thanks!


Have a great day,


Isabelle on behalf of Ladies in Training
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